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28 August 2017 

 

Dear Parents /Caregivers  

Year 11 2018 Subject Selection Interviews 

Each year we aim to improve the transition process for students from Year 10 to Year 11.  As a part of this 

improvement process we have re-introduced Subject Selection Interviews for all Year 10 students choosing 

to complete Stage 6 at St John Paull II Catholic College and have completed the subject preferences 

process.  The interview process will continue the dialogue between School, Student and Parent/Caregiver 

about the most appropriate pattern of study for the individual student.  

The Subject Selection Interviews will be conducted with a parent/caregiver and student on Wednesday 6 

September between 8.30am and 6.30pm at Schofields Campus, CLS Green room. For interviews during 

school hours students will leave class to attend their interview at the time you have selected and return to 

regular classes afterwards. For interviews outside of school hours, students are required to return to school 

with their parents/caregivers. The interviews will be with a member of the College Executive or Wellbeing 

Team.  

If your child receives assistance from our Learning Support Team, please book your interview with “Teacher 

5” on the site, or contact Mrs Lisa Burke to arrange an alternative time.  

Mr Joe Evans, Careers Advisor, will also be available to answer queries about transition to work and school-

work connections. 

Online bookings can be made by logging onto the following site http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au. 

Choose Subject Selection as the subject.  The event code is z2325. See the attached document for 

further instructions. 

For further information please contact the College on 9208 7200. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jim Fanning Alyssa Roach 

Principal Assistant Principal  

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Year 10 students need to finalise their pattern of study for the Preliminary course 2018. TO do 

so, a parent/caregiver/student meeting is required to complete this process – see attached letter. 

You can book interviews for the times that suit YOUR FAMILY from  

9.00am Monday 28 August. Bookings will CLOSE at 2.00pm Monday 4 September. 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions. 

z2325 

Z 

When linked to the School 

Interviews website.  

Enter THIS school event code. 

Then follow the 3 simple steps. 

School Code: z2325  

 

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed 

to you automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not 

receive your email immediately.  

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, 

and change your interviews - until bookings close.  

BOOKINGS OPEN Monday 28 August at 9am and CLOSE Monday 4 September at 2pm 

For parents/caregivers that don’t have internet access, please telephone the office on 9208 

7200 for assistance. 

If there are no suitable times available on the schedule, parents/caregivers will need to 

contact the Mr Regan, Mr Green or Ms Roach directly to arrange an alternative interview 

time outside of the allocated schedule.  Parents/caregivers can change their interview times 

any time prior to the closing date, by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, 

and using the code. 

Parents/Caregivers wishing to change their interview times after the closing date should 

contact the school directly on: 9208 7200 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.shoolinterviews.com.au/

